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BAM Clough JV receive Jetty Work Order  

 
Engineering and construction company Clough Limited (ASX:CLO) today announced 
that the BAM Clough Joint Venture has received a AUD10 million Work Order 
relating to the design and construction of an LNG condensate offloading jetty in 
Papua New Guinea.  Engineering and procurement work has commenced whilst the 
parties continue to negotiate a contract for the complete scope.   
 
BAM Clough JV is a 50/50 joint venture between BAM International bv and Clough 
Limited.  Established in 1965, the joint venture has successfully delivered a number 
of similar projects in that 45 year period.   
 
Ends 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
John Smith, Chief Executive Officer +61 8 9281 9407 
Kristy McGrath, Manager Marketing  +61 8 9281 9344/ 0417 451 724 
 
 
 
About Clough 
Established in 1919, Clough delivers an integrated Engineering, Procurement 
and Construction service primarily to oil and gas projects in Australia, South East 
Asia and the USA. The Group's services range from concept development 
through design, construction, installation, commissioning, operations and 
maintenance. 
 
Backed by an experienced management team, over 3,000 personnel around the 
world and sophisticated project management systems, we are recognised for our 
commitment to safety, sustainable development and the wellbeing of the people, 
communities and environments in which we operate.    
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